
ACC	report	on	Art	in	City	Hall	
September	10,	2018	
	
The	next	exhibit	to	be	installed	in	City	Hall	is	The	Print	Show.	We’re	excited	that	both	
Jan	Shoger	and	John	Saurer	have	agreed	to	exhibit	their	work.	John’s	will	be	a	large	
wall	piece	that	winds	around	the	walls	in	the	ramp	area.	Heather	Lawrenz	designed	
a	Call	for	Artists	postcard	and	Kathy	Rush	is	designing	a	Call	for	Artists	poster	
	
Another	exciting	bit	of	information:	the	reception	for	the	art	and	artists	will	take	
place	on	Tuesday,	October	16,	from	5	–	6,	just	prior	to	the	City	Council	meeting.		
	
If	you	know	any	print	makers,	please	encourage	them	to	submit	2‐3	pieces.	(Please	
note	that	Photographs	are	not	accepted	in	this	exhibit.)		
	
The	prospectus	(poster)	will	be	posted	on	the	City’s	ACC	Art	in	City	Hall	web	page,	
and	put	forth	on	the	City’s	Face	Book	page.	
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